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To the Team at Digital Code, 
Subject: Thanks for Your Valuable Support 
On behalf of IDCC, a Jordanian NGO dedicated to supporting the deaf community, we 
extend our deepest gratitude for the exceptional training programs you generously 
provided voluntarily. 
Your commitment to empowering our team through your expertise in: 

Canvas Business Model 

Business Resource Management 
Budgeting and Planning 
Organizational Structure 
Evaluation of Financial and Technical Proposals 
Policies and Procedures 
Authorization Matrix 

has greatly enriched our skills and strengthened our organizational foundation. 
The dedication demonstrated during your four visits reflects your professionalism and 
genuine belief in our mission. Your support is a testament to the impact of collaboration 

and shared values in driving meaningful change within our community. 
We eagerly anticipate future opportunities to work together and further enhance our 
initiatives for the deaf community. Thank you once again for your invaluable 
contributions. 

With heartfelt appreciation, 
Suha Shunnar 

Partnership and Fundraising Officer 
The International Deaf Cultural Center (IDCC) 
Email: info @idccjo.org 
Tel: +962 797576889 
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